
 
 

 

"Be like Eagles. Be unique, fly high, have long distance vision, love to face challenges, and be fearless." 

Dear Brother, 

 
On behalf of the Eastern Region, Section 7 and the Order of the Arrow, we would like 

to congratulate you on your great accomplishment on earning the rank of Eagle Scout. 

As fellow Eagles, we know the journey you have taken to attain this great 

accomplishment and take pride in your most recent accolade. We, too, know that "it is 

not an easy journey" and thank you for your continued service and dedication to 

Scouting. 

 
Attaining the rank of Eagle Scout is a great accomplishment for not only the present, 

but also for the future. As an Eagle Scout, you are marked in a Brotherhood of only the 

most elite Scouts. Being an Eagle Scout will provide and secure many opportunities for 

you throughout life, not only in Scouting but also in your community and career. As 

you proceed throughout life, remember to help those who have not journeyed thus far 

along the Eagle Trail, for your accomplishments now are not only for your service 

already provided but for the service you will provide in the future. 

 
Additionally, always remember that "Once an Eagle, Always an Eagle." 

 
Again, we congratulate you on becoming an Eagle Scout, and the prestige which comes 

with this title. As an organization filled with many Eagles, you are within a 

Brotherhood that shares such a great accomplishment with you. 

 

Andrew Adler 
Andrew Adler 

2022-2023 Section Chief 

Jamie Martin 
Jamie Martin 

2022-2023 Section Vice Chief 

Grace Franklin 
Grace Franklin 

2022-2023 Section Secretary 

 
 
 

 


